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May 22 : Open meeting in Dunbar Street Hall

Small Improvements grant 2007
7" Junbar Steet Hall

Last year we were able to help St
Peter's PTA with the cost of new
playground equipment Much of
this year's grant is going towards
the cost of bringing the kitchen
and the toilets in Dunbar Street
Hall up to present-day standards.
The kitchen is currently con-
demned and this severely restricts
the activities that can take place.
Considerable work has already
been carried out on the roof, a
new heating system has been
installed and both halls re-
decorated. The hall management
committee is committed to the
work and this will bring back a
very welcome community centre
to Old Aberdeen.

Old Aberdeen Community Council is holding an
Open Meeting for all residents in the area on
Tuesday, May 22 from 6.30 to 8.30 pm. in Dunbar
Street Hall in Dunbar Street (off St Machar Drive).
Come along and meet representatives from the
University, the Council, First Bus and the police
along with the new Councillors and key figures in
the local community. This is your chance to raise
the issues that concern you with the people who can
influence the action. It is also an ideal opportunity
to meet other people living in Old Aberdeen and you
will be especially welcome if you are new to the
area. We highlight some of the issues overleaf and
look forward to a lively and informative evening.
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